

St Johns Road Slimbridge Gloucestershire GL2 7DD

"Lively, engaging and stimulating"

Headteacher:	

22.01.2020

## REFERENCE - WISLOE GREEN DEVELOPMENT

Dear Stroud Planning,

I am writing to express my concerns regarding the planning application for 1,500 houses on the Wisloe Green site between the A38 and the M5.

As the Head teacher of Slimbridge Primary School I have a number of concerns:

- 1. That the school planned on the Wisloe site will be between Slimbridge School and the houses in Cam where a large proportion of our children live. No longer making us their closest school. This could have a long term impact on the numbers of the school.
- 2. That the level of additional traffic using the A38 and A4135 will be hazardous to the children's safety crossing the road
- 3. That the volume of people using the Cam Road (A4135) will make the narrow footpath going over the Railway line even more hazardous than present.

Many thanks for your consideration.

Regards



Fax: 01453 899085 web: www.slimbridgeprimaryschool.org.uk











